
 

Grandstand Media to run the British Showjumping National Championships 

in 2022 & 2023 

 

The British Showjumping National Championships, which are the highlight of the British 

showjumping summer season, will run this year between the 2 – 7 August 2022 at the National 

Agricultural and Exhibition Centre (NAEC), Stoneleigh Park. The Just For Schools, Club and National 

Junior Academy Championships will run directly afterwards between the 8 – 10 August 2022. 

Grandstand Media Limited are delighted to have been appointed to run the Championships for the 

next two years and aim to continue to grow and develop the event to support riders of all ages and 

experience gain exposure within a championship environment.  

Iain Graham, Chief Executive for British Showjumping said “We are pleased to announce that the 

Championships will remain at the centrally located Stoneleigh Park.  The venue is synonymous with 

the heritage of our sport and to have our national championships hosted there couldn’t be more 

fitting.  We look forward to welcoming as many of our qualified riders there as possible and to see 

who will be crowned title winners of their respective championship classes.” 

The NAEC, Stoneleigh Park offers great facilities at which to hold the prestigious event, comprising 

The Grand Ring, which will be the home of the hotly contested British Horse Feeds Speedi-Beet 

HOYS Grade C and the impressive all-weather surface consisting of two arenas, which will become 

one for the Sunday, where the Horse of the Year Show International Wild Card Qualifier Incorp The 

British Showjumping Business Partnership International Stairway Final will take place during the 

afternoon.  This will be preceded by the Prestige Italia Big Star National 6yo Championship. 

Jane Warmington, Event Director for Grandstand Media Ltd said, “We are delighted to be running 

the British Showjumping National Championships again in 2022 for what will be the 7th time and are 

already looking forward to the 2023 event.  The British Showjumping National Championships is a 

key event within the summer calendar and is now well established here at NAEC Stoneleigh.” 

For further information on the British Showjumping National Championships and how to enter visit 

www.bsnationalchampionships.com .  Information regarding the Club, Just for Schools and Academy 

Championships will be available shortly at www.britishshowjumping.co.uk 
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For more information on the British Showjumping National Championships 2022, please contact the 

Press Office, Grandstand Media Ltd. Tel: 02476 858 205. Email: press@grandstand.co.uk. 
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